LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     We at the Greenwood Reading Center extend our heartfelt condolences to those who have lost so much to the remnants of Hurricane Debbie. Our thoughts and prayers are with each of you. If anyone needs a quiet place to rest, to ‘get away from it all’ for a while, we have several comfortable chairs in quiet corners. Further, we have free Wi-Fi and public use computers for those who no longer have internet access at home and need to use it.
     If you need to purify water for drinking, you can use 8 drops of unscented, household bleach to one gallon of water. Let it sit for around half an hour before use. If you have hydrogen peroxide, add a half-teaspoon to the gallon and let sit for another fifteen minutes before drinking. This will remove the chlorine taste as well as removing anything that may have survived the chlorine. 
     Upcoming events: Our ‘Mystery Meal’ Dish to pass luncheon will be held at noon on Thursday, August 22, at the Community of Christ Church. This is free and open to the public. You’re always welcome to come, even if you don’t have anything to share. The next library board meeting will be held Wednesday, August 28 at 6:30 pm in the Greenwood Town Hall. This is also open to the public. We welcome your feedback. Also, please don’t forget to stop in with your list of ‘classic’ or ‘banned’ book titles!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather and Homework Helpdesk will resume with the next school year. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
